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LAUZON PARKWAY CONSTRUCTION 
 

WINDSOR, ONTARIO – Construction is currently taking place on Lauzon Parkway between 

Hawthorne Drive and Cantelon Drive. This work has already started and is expected to last until the 

end of the year. The following detour is currently in effect for route 518X. 

 

Route 518X 

Eastbound 

 

Regular route on E.C. Row Expressway to  

Take Jefferson off-ramp  

Right / north on Jefferson   

Right on Tecumseh  

Left on Lauzon Parkway to  

Regular route  

 

Route 518X 

Westbound 

 

Regular route on Lauzon Parkway to 

Right on Tecumseh  

Left on Jefferson  

Take E.C. Row Expressway West on-ramp to 

Regular route  

 

Please note:  Transit Windsor buses are not allowed to board or drop off passengers at bus stops in 

construction zones. 

Please contact Transit Windsor’s customer service at 519.944.4111, or contact 311, to help with any 

questions. 
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